
 As a Police Officer and, more importantly, father of two children in our public school system, I would like you to 

know my position on your upcoming "gun control" vote.  New laws and regulations WILL NOT keep our children 

any safer.  Law enforcement officers know this but many others make the mistake of believing that "rules based 

security" works.  In Sandy Hook, the killings took place ONLY AFTER 15 State and Federal laws were already 

broken by the murderer. I support Texas's Guardian Plan and ask that you consider it.  I DO NOT support a new 

firearm registration law for our law abiding citizens.  First of all, the people of CT wont accept it and they wont 

comply.  You'll just be creating violators and building new criminals where none would have existed before.  I, for 

one, dont want to be the first cop killed in CT trying to take away a man's AR-10 hunting rifle because he didnt 

register it as an "assault weapon".  

I recommend everyone affected by this issue watch this short, non-partisan educational video: 
 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=Ooa98FHuaU0 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Keviin Carroll 

New Fairfield, CT 
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